
 

Galileo Picnic returns with Halloween special screening

The Galileo Picnic will make its return at the Cape Town High School on 31 October 2020 with a Halloween special
screening. The special spooky event will include scary décor, live performances and a 'best costume' competition.

You may pack a picnic or support the beloved food vendors on location who will be back in action, serving up the most
amazing grub – from pizzas to nachos - to sink your teeth into.

Stealing the limelight this year is the captivating horror that refreshed its sinister genre: The Blair Witch Project. With the
filmmaking technique of ‘found footage’, the story follows three film students into a Maryland forest where they film a
documentary on the local Blair Witch legend. The project takes a frightening turn when the students lose their way.

https://www.bizcommunity.com/


Tickets cost R180 and include backrest, blanket, popcorn, live performances and themed decor. Tickets are limited due
to Covid-19 regulations, so book yours today by visiting www.thegalileo.co.za

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com

http://www.thegalileo.co.za/
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